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Thank you for your work on the Oregon Transportation Reinvestment Package (HB 

2025). 

 

I urge you to pass a transportation package this session that delivers a safe, 

sustainable transportation system that offers Oregonians many options to get around. 

HB 2025 is an excellent start.  

 

Living in a National Forest with a busy highway through the middle of it I’m most 

supportive of providing the safe crossings for wildlife. They’ve been proven to work in 

other states and we could really use some around here between Camp Sherman and 

Sisters. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter 

Sincerely, Madeleine Landis 

 

 


